Camden Council Customer feedback and enquiries

Comments on a current Planning Application - Ref. 20645025

Planning Application Details

Year 2016
Number 1189
Letter P

Planning application address

The Sir Richard Steele 97 Haverstock Hill

Title Ms.

Your First Name Esther
Initial

Last Name Klag
Organisation

Comment Type Object
Postcode NW3 4RR

Address line 1

Flat 56Stanbury Court99 Haverstock Hill

Address line 2 LONDON
Address line 3
Postcode NW3 4RR

Your comments on the planning Dear Sir/Ms,

application None of the residents of Stanbury Court was informed of the
latest application by the Sir Richard Steele Pub. Since the
south side of Stanbury Court is immediately adjacent to the
Pub, and my own flat along with those of my neighbours are
affected by the Pub's premises and activities, the lack of
consultation appears remiss and of concern.
| have just found out about the current hearing and request
that the Planning Inspector consider the following:
- Residents of Stanbury Court, 99 Haverstock Hill, we're not
aware of the renewed application to alter the Pub's premises
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and function

- The planning design, if allowed to proceed, would have
severe and detrimental impact on flats on the adjacent side
of the building, especially since noise levels, noxious
odours, etc rise upwards within a closed space. This has not
even been considered in the application.

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below
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